
 

 

CSSD                                                                        11th November 2024 

Hi everyone, I hope everyone had a nice week off and all recovered after our busy week and 
recital.  It really was AMAZING and I am excited to see the full video, as I have seen the opening 
and it looks SENSATIONAL.   We filmed the Saturday shows but do think everyone danced just 
that wee bit better in the Sunday shows (as they grew more comfortable on stage).  But I really am 
proud of everyone for the whole weekend of performances.  
 
 
CLASSES 
 
All classes are back on this week, with some small changes but you will have been notified by 
email.  I will put the timetable up daily on our facebook page.   
 
THANK YOU PRESENTS FOR TEACHERS 
 
Cards for the teachers will be in the uniform room for everyone to sign (maybe not today).  These 
will be presented at the prize-giving. 
 
PRIZEGIVING 
  
This will be held on SATURDAY 23rd NOVEMBER at 2.00pm at LOWER HUTT LITTLE 
THEATRE.  All dancers may have one adult with them.   
 
For those new to CSSD we do not include the competition crews/troupe and musical theatre 
students in our recital so they perform at our prize-giving and then we present the awards and 
teacher presents – should be finished by 3.30pm.   
 
Please remember those who received trophies last year will hand them over to this year’s 
recipients.  
 
 
LOST PROPERTY 
 
Please come in and check the lost property pile, everything will be placed in charity bins at the end 
of term if not collected. 
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STOKES VALLEY CHRISTMAS PARADE 
 
This is being held on  Saturday 7th December.  It is a great opportunity to put on those amazing 
costumes again and spread some Christmas cheer to the SV Community.  Meet at the top of SV at 
11.45am and then collect your child from outside the back of New World.    
 
CHRISTMAS BREAK UP PARTY 
 
We will have our annual get together on Monday 2nd  December at the studio at 4pm.  Everyone to 
bring a plate of food and I will supply the soft drink. 
 
OUTSTANDING $ 
 
Please ensure you have paid your costume coordinator’s and that your term fees are paid in full.  
Please note priority for re-enrolment will be given to those who do not owe any money to CSSD. 
 
2025 
 
Please let me know if your child is not returning next year and/or looking to change disciplines?  At 
this stage I am just taking names on a waiting list and will confirm availability in mid-January.   
 
If you/your child wish to trial a different discipline then you/they are welcome to do so – just flick me 
a message. 
 
 
 
Thanks, Caroline  
 
 
 


